
Some online resources that you can explore: 

Over half term we will not set home learning, but hopefully the weather will take a turn for 

the better so you can get out for some fresh air and exercise. 

In school this last week we have tried some Tai Chi which we really enjoyed. Here is the link 

for a YouTube session that we have been using: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eAQzFqdc7Hs  

 

At home, we will also be trying some simple yoga poses: 

           

 

Our theme for the week after half term is Harry Potter. This site allows you to create your 

own Harry Potter name. There are quotes and exerts from the Harry Potter books, colouring 

sheets, games and quizzes for you to explore. 

https://harrypotter.bloomsbury.com/uk/fun-stuff/  

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eAQzFqdc7Hs
https://harrypotter.bloomsbury.com/uk/fun-stuff/


 

We will also start to look at money next half term so it is good to familiarise yourself with 

the different coins. This website shows some coins but also has some interesting games and 

activities for children on it too: 

https://www.royalmint.com/mintlings/  
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